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The printed DLIA Newsletter came out last week (per your selection email or
USPS).  Contact the Newsletter Editor, Barb Wilkinson, bayw2002@yahoo.com if
you did not receive your copy.

The Boat Parade on July 6th was loads of fun.  Decorated boats paraded by the

shoreline, and landed at Douglas Lake Bar for tasty hamburgers, hotdogs, brats and

drinks.  Donations went to Blum’s Landing. Thanks to Ron and Marilyn Kelemen,

Dennis and Kathy Buckweitz, and to our DLB for a great day.

1st place – Chick Hershberger

2nd place – Brad and Lisa Willey

3rd place – Paul and Deb Brillati

The place winners received gift certificates to Douglas Lake Bar and Steakhouse.

There are great photos on Facebook  “I Love Douglas Lake”.

Click here for a 2 minute video of the Boat Parade

DLIA needs your expertise. We have many active projects and your
knowledge and assistance will be greatly appreciated. Click here for

our DLIA Volunteer Survey.

http://douglaslake.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d9bb8dc04da92055bea594ac&id=3c7ed243fd&e=4b443d26a9
http://us5.campaign-archive2.com/?u=6d9bb8dc04da92055bea594ac&id=fd6dc3d185&e=4b443d26a9
mailto:bayw2002@yahoo.com
http://douglaslake.us5.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=6d9bb8dc04da92055bea594ac&id=f5ad6ad597&e=4b443d26a9
http://douglaslake.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d9bb8dc04da92055bea594ac&id=df473c5e93&e=4b443d26a9
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Douglas Lake Sunfish Regatta

Saturday, July 27 at 9561 MacArthur Rd., $25

Skippers Meeting 1pm, First Race 2pm

See the July Newsletter for more information

Contact: Jay Butler 231-537-4537, jaybutler@ieee.org

mailto:jaybutler@ieee.org
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Dues are $10 a year. 

Give your dues to your zone rep or mail to DLIA, Treasurer, P.O. Box 472, Pellston, MI 49769

President: Nat Wilkinson

P.O. Box 3196, Hutchinson, KS 67504; natwilkinson@gmail.com

Vice President and eNews: Holly Gedert, hollygedert@hotmail.com

mailto:hollygedert@hotmail.com
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Newsletter Articles and Obituaries: Barb Wilkinson

P.O. Box 613, Hutchinson, KS 67504; bayw2002@yahhoo.com 
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